FORDHAM PREPARATORY SCHOOL

Faith, Scholarship, Service

Permission to Release Records
Students New to Fordham Prep
Beginning Fall 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Fordham Prep requires the final school records of all new students (incoming freshmen or
transfers) to be submitted to the Registrar before the school year begins in September. *Please
submit this form to your son’s current school in June 2021*.

Student’s Name

Student’s Address

| hereby give my permission to (current school):
to release my son’s final academic and medical transcripts to:

Fordham Preparatory School
ATTN: Registrar

441 East Fordham Road
Bronx, NY 10458-5175

Parent/Guardian Signature

CURRENT SCHOOL.:
Please send records after year-end grades have been processed in June 2021.

Thank youl!
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